
NOTICE OF UPDATE 

IN ORANGE COUNTY TRANSPORTATION IMPACT FEES 

EFFECTIVE JUNE 27, 2021 

 

 

 Pursuant to Section 163.31801(3)(d), Florida Statutes, notice is hereby provided that the 

Orange County Board of County Commissioners adopted Ordinance No. 2021-29 on June 22, 

2021, updating the transportation impact fees in Orange County, Florida, effective June 27, 2021.  

 

 If you have any questions regarding this notice or wish to review a copy of Ordinance No. 

2021-29, please contact the Fiscal and Operational Support Division at 407-836-5335. Email: 

Jeff.Dunn@ocfl.net 

 

 Para mas informacion, referente a esta vista publica con respect una audencia publica 

en consideracion por un ley, favor comunicarse con la Oficina de Abogados del Condado 

Orange, 407-836-7320. 

 

 

Phil Diamond, CPA, County Comptroller 

As Clerk of the Board of County Commissioners 

Orange County, Florida 

 

 

Publish:   June 26, 2021; The Orlando Sentinel, Legal Classified 

Certify:    Ordinance Amending Transportation Impact Fees 

 

 

c: Chris Testerman, Deputy County Administrator, BCC [e-mail] 

 Jeff Dunn, Development Services Administrator, PEDS [e-mail] 

 Roberta Alfonso, Assistant County Attorney, BCC [e-mail] 

Mike Seif, Orange TV, BCC [email] 

 Orange County Library [e-mail: moss.debbie@ocls.info] 
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